Rackley, Shaun

From:

Sent: 16 February 2021 1124
To: Rackley, Shaun
Subject: Re: Julian Lawrence-Ball
Hi Shaun,

The last shift Julian worked was on January 14th, he has not worked for us since that date. He has also not
reported any health issues to us.

Best regards,

On Tue, 16 Feb 2021 at 10:48, Rackley, Shaun <Shaup Rucklev@iorbay, cov.uk> wrote:

- Hope you are well?

Could you supply me with the following information please:

- - Has Julian Lawrence-Ball worked between the 14" January and 16™ February 20217

- Has Julian Lawrence-Ball reported any health issues to you since January 20207

. Thanks



